
 

 

30th November 2018 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 5-6 Debate Club Trip 
 
Your child has been chosen to accompany Miss Cawley to watch a live debate at St John’s 
Primary School at 10:30am on Friday 7th December. This is a fantastic opportunity for the 

children to watch and learn from their soon-to-be opposition! The children will walk to and from 
the school with Miss Cawley. 
 

If your child is interested in attending, please return the slip below.  
 

Kind regards,  

 
Claire Cawley 
Year 5 Class Teacher 

 

Year 5-6 Debate Club Trip 
 
Child’s Name:_______________________________________________ Class:______________  
  

I give permission for my child to attend the debate at St John’s RC Primary School    [  ]   

  

  

Signed:_______________________________________(Parent/Carer) Date:________________  


